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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Sue Smith

Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 8:43 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Submission

To Upper House select Committee:
It has been so disappointing how the Government has tried rushing through Parliament restructure of CFA & MFB
and no consultation at all with CFA Volunteers. More time is needed so all CFA & MFB and volunteers can have

input to make this restructure work.

Garry Smith (Volunteer)
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